
 

 

 

 

November 20, 2024 

 

Mr. Darren Ference 

Chairman  

Turkey Farmers of Canada 

7145 West Credit Avenue 

Building 1, Suite 202 

Mississauga, Ontario  L5N 6J7 

 

Subject:  Proposed Amendments to the Canadian Turkey Marketing Quota 

Regulations, 1990 

 

Dear Mr. Ference, 

 

At its November 19, 2024, meeting, the Farm Products Council of Canada (Council) reviewed 

the proposed amendments to the Canadian Turkey Marketing Quota Regulations, 1990, as 

outlined in your letter of October 2, 2024, for the 2024-25 control period, which begins on April 

28, 2024, and ends on April 26, 2025. 

 

Following a thorough review of the rationale provided by Turkey Farmers of Canada (TFC) and 

internal analysis, Council members found that the amendments are necessary for the 

implementation of the marketing plan as contained in the Canadian Turkey Marketing Agency 

Proclamation. Council recognizes that these amendments are required to finalize of the 2023-24 

control period reconciliation and apply the Export Policy carry-forward to the current 2024-25 

control period.  

 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me or Lisa Melanson-Daigle, 

Council Secretary, by email at fpcc.secretariat.cpac@fpcc-cpac.gc.ca. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

 

Brian Douglas 

Chair 

mailto:fpcc.secretariat.cpac@fpcc-cpac.gc.ca
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